
Pre-Processing General Election Absentee 
Ballots 10/31/2020 @ Sam 

Posted on: October 29, 2020 

Pre-processing of Absentee Ballots for the November 3, 2020 
General Election will take place on Saturday, October 31, 2020 at 
8:00am. 

NO BALLOTS WILL BE OPENED OR COUNTED. 

The pre-processing will take place in the Meeting House located at 
6 Payson Hill Rd. The public is able to view the pre-processing of 
the Absentee Ballots and may enter the building via the side door 
entrance. 

Pre-processing of the Absentee Ballots will be conducted by the 
Rindge Town Election 0 fficials: 

• Charlie Eicher, Town Moderator 
• Lauralei I<nigh t, Town Clerk 
• Jennifer Helsel, Deputy Town Clerk 
• I<arla McLeod, Supervisor of the Checklist 
• Lisa Wiley, Supervisor of the Checklist 
• John McCracken, Supervisor of the Checklist 

If the public requires additional assistance for access, please 
contact Lori Rautiola at the Town Offices at 603-899-5181 x 100. 


